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Head's Hello! 
 
Well done to all of our children, teachers and staff for another fantastic term!  
 
We have had our football and cross country runners representing our school this week at 
Mevagissy and Par running track. They all did a super job. We are very proud of them. Thank 
you to all of our staff, parents, carers and helpers who supported transport to the events.  
Without your help we wouldn’t be able to make these things happen.  
 
We hope that you all have a lovely half term. We will see you back in school on Monday 7th  
November.  
 

Natalie Simmonds 
Head Teacher 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Eliot and Noah for working hard in RWI and learning so many new sounds. 

 

CHERRY Lewis for super participation in reading this week. 
  Wilfred for super improvement in listening in P.E. 
 
OAK  Noah and Erik for passion in reading. 

  Jarvis for passion and pride in Maths. 

 

BEECH Marin for Passion 

  Sophie for perseverance. 

 

WILLOW Emmy for respectful listening an d thoughtful responses. 

  Layla for making super progress with column addition. 

 
MAPLE  Ethan for showing passion and perseverance in reading and writing. 
  Xander for showing excellent partnership and participation skills. 
 
CONKERS Louie and Lottie for showing so much passion for learning. 

Lostwithiel School and Tiny Trees Nursery will be closed from Monday 24th October until Friday 4th November.  

School and nursery will open to pupils on  Monday 7th November. 

Have a lovely half-term break! 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 10th November at 2pm (School Hall) - Parent rep meeting 

KS2 Carol Concert 

15th and 16th December at 1.30pm School Hall KS1 Nativity 

14th December Secret Santa 

14th December Christmas dinner 

Monday 19th December 1-4pm Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 30th November 4.15pm - 5.30pm - Open evening  

Lostwithiel School cross country at Par running track 

and football at Mevagissey. 

Year 4 (Willow) Viking experience  



 

 

Over half term the PTA are running an 

online pumpkin carving competition,        

parents need to post a picture of their 

carved pumpkin on the Lostwithiel School 

Facebook page during the first week, before 

the 31st.  

Lostwithiel School Association 2022 - 23  

This years LSA Committee are as follows: 

Chair - Kelly Kaya 
Secretary - Charlotte Smith 
Treasurer - Nicky Goudie 
Committee - Morgan Farrar, Laura Deverill, Charlene  
Gatehouse, Sarah Davies, Beth Rawlinson. 
We always welcome new parents throughout the year! 
Apple -  
Cherry - Sarah and Morgan 
Oak - Charlotte and Beth 
Beech - Laura and Charlene 
Willow - Kelly and Nicky 
Maple - Natalie 
Conkers -  
Class reps are keen to communication in the school and 
LSA, spreading the word through class chat groups or word 
of mouth. 
Currently we have no class rep for Apple and  
Conkers class, if this is something you think you would like 
to do please get in touch with the LSA. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/284639002058307/


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


